Dear IP listserve:

| wanted to invite you, as a member of the organizing committee and the scientific

committee, to the 7th International Conference on Community Psychology. This conference will
take place in early October of 2018. You can submit abstracts for an internationalsymposium or
a paper presentation here https://www.cipc2018chile.cl/modalidades-de-
trabajo/?lang=en#fpresentacion carteles - try to submit something by January 8, 2018 if you can!

Please feel free to reach out and ask questions directly about this conference if you would like
(email is: datallah@bu.edu; and my phone is: +1 (617) 637-7855; and my Skype ID is:
devinatallah. | was able to attend the previous International Conference on
CommunityPsychology, which was in 2016 in South Africa, and | can tell you that it tends

to attract dedicated scholars, community activists, community-based researchers, social justice
advocates, and critical thinkers at the forefront of decolonial theory in psychology in the Global
South. I highly recommend it!

Best,
-Devin

Atallah-Gutierrez, Devin

<datallah@bu.edu>
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